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Comments: I am NOT in favor of reopening the Stibnite mining operations that would negatively affect Idaho's

waterways. I believe the project would create a loss of habitat for native animals of Idaho, including the Chinook

Salmon and Bull Trout. Contaminated mining tailings would likely fill the waterways and  destroy aquatic habitats,

despite any efforts to clean or treat the water from the point of the Stibnite mine. History has shown that many

modern mining projects have accidental spills due to dam failures or operational issues, placing everything

downstream at risk. 

 

Do not approve this mining operation. 


